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Connecticut REALTORS® Endorses Governor Ned Lamont 
 

 
CT REALTORS® today announces its endorsement of Governor Ned Lamont for re-election in 2022. 
 
“Decisions made by Governor Lamont and his administration over the past four years have allowed 
Connecticut real estate to thrive,” says CTR 2022 President Tammy Felenstein.  “Governor Lamont 
kept the real estate industry as an essential business, which was extremely important to the more 
than ten thousand buyers and sellers under contract at the start of the pandemic.”  
 
“Governor Lamont has proactively worked to reduce property taxes and continues to support policy 
decisions making Connecticut the right place to live and work,” says CTR’s incoming president for 
2023 David Gallitto. “Connecticut’s real estate industry and its economic success are tied together, 
and Governor Lamont understands that connection.”  
 
CT REALTORS® is a non-partisan association and is the state’s largest trade association, representing 
nearly 20,000 members involved in all aspects of real estate in Connecticut.  
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